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 Sent: 01 March 2016 02:21

 To: LDF
 Subject: Demolishing Broadwater farm

To whom it may concern
I think that the proposal to demolish bwf and lido close is a very bad idea. One
of the best things 
about tottenham is the green spaces and normal housing. My family lived on 
Broadwater farm 
for 16 years and it was horrible but tolerable because we could walk out into 
normal housing  or 
parkland. Erect ing a mega estate over a much wider area would be replacing bad 
with worse 
than bad. People need proper homes not warehousing.  Please don't go ahead with 
the proposed 
project.  Regards. Eartha McDermott
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